
 

Duttine-Cavataio Fund - a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Tax ID 45-4054372 

301 South Hills Village, Suite LL200, Box 18 

Pittsburgh, PA  15241 

 
Dear Business Partner:  
 
Fourteen years ago, a group of friends from Brentwood created the Duttine-Cavataio Fund in response to the untimely 
deaths of two Brentwood High School alumni. Tom Cavataio suffered from Crohn’s Disease and ultimately developed 
Colon Cancer and Julie Andrulonis Duttine fought a courageous 11 year battle of adenoid cystic carcinoma.  
 
In February 2012, the first Drop the Puck on Cancer Hockey Tournament was held at Brentwood Park to raise money for 
the families devastated by the loss of their loved ones.  The community rallied, and the event was a tremendous success.  
The tournament is now held annually to assist cancer victims and their families from Brentwood.  With each year the 
proceeds raised have increased.  Thus far, we have collected over $1,000,000!  
 
The 12th Annual Drop the Puck on Cancer Hockey Tournament will be held on April 5, 2025 at Brentwood Park & High 
School Cafeteria.  We are asking all our business partners for your continued support.  We need goods and services for 
the day such as food items, beverages, condiments and baked goods. For our extensive Chinese Auction, we are in need of 
gift basket items, service certificates, and travel vouchers, to name a few.  Any donation you can make is greatly 
appreciated.  As an additional sponsorship option, you can purchase a sign (of varying sizes and rates), which will be 
prominently displayed at the tournament.  At several of our past events, Spartan Pharmacy stepped up with a pledge to 
"Match What We Make in an Hour.”  If you are interested in participating in that challenge, we will gladly add your name 
to the sponsorship.  
 
For more information about: 
 
DONATIONS:  Please contact Jodi Mitchell at 412-848-4331 or  jodi@dropthepuckoncancer.com 
CHINESE AUCTION:  Please contact Matt Harkins at 412-418-3906 or matt@dropthepuckoncancer.com 
SIGN SPONSORSHIP:  Please contact Mark Harkins at 412-818-6468 or mark@dropthepuckoncancer.com 
HOCKEY TEAMS:  Please contact Ryan Trimbur at 412-596-6465 or ryan@dropthepuckoncancer.com 
VOLUNTEERS:  Please contact Tara Trimbur at 412-897-7937 or tara@dropthepuckoncancer.com 
 
We are a 501c(3) non-profit charitable organization.  Our mission is to help as many Brentwood families affected by 
cancer as possible.  Your donation will have a direct impact on our community.  Together we can make a difference, 
because no one fights alone. 
 
You can learn more about this year's event on our website: www.dropthepuckoncancer.com.   
 
Follow us: 
Facebook @Duttine Cavataio Fund/Drop the Puck on Cancer 
Twitter @dtponcancer 
Instagram @drop.the.puck.on.cancer  
 
Thank you in advance for your support!  
 
Sincerely,  
Drop the Puck on Cancer/Duttine-Cavataio Fund Board of Directors 
 


